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Memo for Rheostat Product Line Discontinuation 

 

To whom is may concern: 

 

 Over the past several weeks Specialty Product Technologies (SPT) has been engaged in a review of all 

product offerings within our portfolio. During this review it was determined that the Rheostat products of the 

Joslyn Clark brand are not part of the long-term plan for the SPT business and will be discontinued. SPT will 

manufacture any current orders that are already placed before the line is shut down.  

 SPT will also be offering a last time buy opportunity for all customers who have placed orders within 

the last three years.  This last time buy opportunity is to allow our customers to have sufficient stock, while 

they source another vendor or re-designed their systems. All last time buy orders will need to be received by 

September 29th, 2023. Orders will not be accepted after this date.  

 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

 

Kyle Cartright 

Territory Manager- Joslyn Clark 

Specialty Product Technologies 
 


